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H1-B Drama: IT Firms Send Indian Recruits Back Home, Tech
Work Outsourced

News

5.09.17


In the article, "H1-B Drama: IT Firms Send Indian Recruits Back Home, Tech Work Outsourced,"

featured in Business Standard, Partner Shanon Stevenson explains the decrease in H-1B visa

applications.

Indian companies that send tens of thousands of workers to the U.S. annually applied for fewer visas

this year “due to the fear and uncertainty surrounding the Trump administration’s stance on

immigration,” said Shanon.

To read the full article, please visit Business Standard. (Subscription required)

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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